
Message from the PTA:

We hope everyone had a great short week! Thank you to everyone who came out for our Second
Grade Bingo for Books on Thursday. Next up will be First Grade on March 21 from 5:30-7. Mark
your calendars now!

The Read-a-Thon is back again this year, and we've got a lot of fun things planned for our students!
To kick it off, the Kindergarten, First, and Second Grade classes with the most students signed up



by 8am on Friday, March 1, will get to silly string Mr. Stretar at our Read-a-Thon assembly! Sign up
here! If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to Erin at
richfieldptapresident@gmail.com. The Read-a-Thon will run from March 4 through the 18. Thank
you!
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COFFEE WITH THE COUNSELORS
Make sure to stop by for our "Coffee with the Counselors"!
Mrs. Pruchnicki and Mrs. Macauda will be holding the next "Coffee with Counselors" on Thursday
2/29 at 9:00AM!
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